
Email to Parents

Dear parent / carer

I refer to our Trust letter dated 25 June regarding changes to our Catering 
Company.

We would be grateful if you could please ensure your child’s account is as close to 
a zero balance as possible before the end of term to ensure a smooth change 
over. 

The lunch account item on Arbor Pay will be disabled on 19 July with no further 
payments being accepted.  Top ups to the lunch accounts will reopen from 1 
August in readiness for the start of the new academic year.

Thank you for your support.

Kind regards
The Hessle Academy
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